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ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENT FROM CAP INDEX 

 

EXTON, PA – CAP Index announces that Basia Pietrawska, VP of Consulting and Analytics, has resigned her 
position with the company. Reflecting on her tenure, Basia shared: “I am grateful for my time at CAP Index and 
proud of the contributions I made to the company’s growth. However, I believe it’s time for me to embark on a 
new professional chapter, and I am excited about the opportunities that lie ahead. I wish everyone at CAP 
Index continued success.” 

Steven Aurand, President and CEO of CAP Index, expressed his gratitude, stating, “On behalf of the entire 
team, I extend our heartfelt thanks to Basia for her significant contributions to the company. We wish her all the 
best in her future endeavors.” 

CAP Index appreciates Basia’s dedication and wishes her success as she pursues new challenges and 
opportunities. 


